
            P&C MEETING MRHS - GRIFFITH 17/9/24 

 

PRESENT: Duncan Lovelock, Paulette Catanzariti, Heather Nolan, 
Jackie Haliburton, Steve Mitchell. 

APOLOGIES: Guy Sanson, Joy Geddes, Paul Hughes. 

MINUTES: Read and accepted 

TREASURERS REPORT: Nil. Treasurer absent. 

PRINCIPALS REPORT: Duncan commented on a few issues from the 
minutes. Not as much to report as holidays are imminent. Plans and 
construction of the new hall continue to be discussed. Regarding 
enrollments, Duncan was pleased with the numbers for next year but 
his focus will be on learning spaces and staffing. We should be 
cautious about the school’s student population growing too big too 
quickly. 

GENERAL BUSINESS: With only a few members present there were 
no new issues raised. It was mentioned that a letter to council may 
be appropriate regarding the school student car park. Results from 
Council elections are still ongoing. Steve also mentioned a reach out 
to Councillor Jenny Ellis. Councillor Ellis had previously showed 
interest in the school. 

MEETING CLOSED: 6.45pm. 

NEXT MEETING: 15th October. First week of term four.  

   


